Koy Kunkel_SC

From: applications.administrator@capitol.local
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2021 3:23 PM
To: Senate Redistricting

Subject: INETMAIL: Redistricting Public Input

Date: 2021-01-27

First Name: Shyra

Last Name: Gillard

Title: n/a

Organization: self
pciress:
City: Austin

State: TX

Zipcode:

Phone:

Affirm public info: | agree
Regarding: ALL

Message:

Our address belongs to US Congressional District 17 and will be redrawn in 2021. The shape of our district to include
parts of Elgin, North Austin, and Pflugerville is insane. There is no reason for that to be a reasonable shape unless it is to
gerrymandered.

Partisan gerrymandering leads to uncompetitive elections and encourages politicians to just represent their base and
not everyone.
Let's do a better job when drawing up the future district of TX. everyone, not just their base.





